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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The City of Weston received an application (the “Application”) requesting relief from 

Section 72.04(C) of the City Code, to allow the parking of a commercial vehicle at the 

residential property located at 690 Heritage Drive, Weston, Florida 33326. 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, pursuant to Section 2.17 of the City Code, that the 

Application requesting relief from the City Code is pending and will be considered by the 

City Commission at a public hearing held on Monday, July 1, 2024, at 7:00 P.M. in the City 

Commission Chambers, located at 17200 Royal Palm Boulevard, Weston, Florida 33326. 

 
 
Patricia A. Bates, MMC 

City Clerk 

City of Weston, Florida 

 

 

Posted on:  Monday, June 10, 2024 

 


